
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 
Subject: 

Hi John, 

Gallucci, Nick [ngallucci@glumac.com] 

9/3/2020 8:59:51 PM 

John Jones [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en= 7a22f8c8ced24e 7fb4 7b94ed434bb831-Joh n Jones] 

Fong, Joseph Lifong@glumac.com] 
RE: Clippers Arena 

Wanted to send a quick note to see if you have started to develop a plan for the Clippers Arena - Glumac would be 
thrilled to play a similar role to what we have been doing for LASED. 

Hope you have a great long weekend! 
Your partner, 
Nick 

From: Gallucci, Nick 
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 4:17 PM 
To: Mandhir Singh <msingh@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: John Jones <jjones@cityofinglewood.org>; Fong, Joseph <jfong@glumac.com> 
Subject: Clippers Arena 

Hi Mandhir, 

Hope you are well - hearing you put some great measures in place at your office. 

Wanted to check in on the Clippers Arena, hearing that will be moving forward. Would you be willing to consider 
Glumac to support your team on the Clippers project? It has been great to work together on LASED and would love the 
opportunity to continue working together. 

Here to succeed together, 
Better together, 
Nick 



fC:nn!! ngallucci@glumac.com 


